
From: María López  
Sent: 23 April 2023 12:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/3853/P 
 
Good morning,  
 
Hope all is well 
 
I am writing to you to object the planning application  2022/3853/P 
 
The proposal of a new tourist attraction in this area will not only damage the 
heritage of Camden Lock but also its community, by attracting even larger 
numbers of people for which the area infrastructure is not prepared. 
As a resident and architect, I strongly desagree with this project, which does 
not fit neither the scale of the area nor the people. 
 
Hope you take the above into consideration. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Kind regards 
 
Maria 
 


